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Fiscal Analysis 

 

HB 1805 allows licensed emergency medical personnel hired after Nov. 1, 2023, to be hazardous 

duty members of OPERS. OPERS states that the Unfunded Actuarial Accrued Liability should 

not increase, but there will be a slight increase in the overall normal cost rate as new people 

come in as hazardous duty." 

 

FY’25 Impact: Minimal Impact to System 

 

Full Year Impact: Minimal Impact to System 
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